
 

NACOGDOCHES, Texas

MOTHER’S DAY 
Don’t miss Sunday School, May 8! Each Sunday School 
class will be making a special Mother’s Day keepsake to 
give to their mom, grandmother, or someone that is  
special to them. 

VBS 
Save the date! VBS is June 6-10, 2022! It will be 
“Monumental - Celebrating God’s Greatness!!”  
For all kids who have completed Kindergarten 
through 5th grade. Pre-registration is  
open now until June 2. After June 2, 
you can register in person on June 6.   
Register on line fbcnac.org or use the  
QR code.

MISSIONS RECOGNITION SERVICE 
Wednesday, May 11, 6 pm - 7 pm, We’ll meet in the 
Sanctuary. Parents, grandparents and friends are  
invited. We will celebrate all that the Lord has done 
through RAs, GAs, Mission Friends and Merge this year!  

VBS WORK NIGHT 
Wednesday, May 18 from 6 - 8 pm. We will not be able 
to provide childcare for this one. Meet in the Kids  
Worship Room. We need your help to get ready for VBS. 
There’s cutting, creating, gluing, organizing and painting - 
a little something for everyone!  It’s a great time of fellow-
ship, too!VOLUNTEERS FOR VBS 

We are still in need of the following for VBS: 
2 Kindergarten Assistant Teachers  
1 First Grade Assistant Teacher  
1 First Grade Lead Teacher 
2 Second Grade Assistant Teachers  
1 Second Grade Lead Teacher  
1 Prescool Rec Leader 
See Melanie to sign up as soon as possible! We need 
your help to make VBS a “Monumental” event for our 
kids! In order to volunteer, you must be an active  
member of First Baptist Church or Sunday School 6 
months prior to serving.

VBS ADULT VOLUNTEER MEETING 
All Adult VBS Volunteers will need to plan to attend the 
meeting on Sunday, May 15 from 3:30 pm to 5:00 pm. 
We will meet on the 3rd floor of the Children’s Building 
to get materials, go over assignments, gather t- shirt 
sizes, and recieve general instructions about VBS.  
Please make plans to attend this very important 
 meeting! It will be our only one!

CENTRIKID 
For those going to CentriKid, July 18 - 22, final camp  
payments will be due Tuesday, May 31. You will be receiv-
ing a letter in the mail telling you how much is owed. You 
can pay your balance in person or on-line. We’ve got a 
great group going and we are looking forward to an awe-
some week at camp!

SUMMER FUN AT FBC 
Summer is coming! The FBC Nac Kids Summer Fun  
calendar will be available soon! We’ve got some great  
activities planned for all ages, so be watching for it to 
come your way soon!


